
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

FOR 

THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL 

REGARDING A TOUR OF THE NEWLY RENOVATED CITY HALL 

511 MERCER STREET – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

TUESDAY, MAY 6, 2025, AT 5:00 PM 

 

The meeting will be held Tuesday, May 6, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall, located at 511 Mercer Street, 

Dripping Springs, Texas. A quorum of the City Council may be present, and no action will be taken by 

the council. 

Certification 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on May, 2nd at 2:00 p.m. 

 

 

 
Diana Boone, City Secretary 

 

This facility is wheelchair accessible. Accessible parking spaces are available. Request for auxiliary aids and 

services must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting by calling (512) 858-4725.  


